
In-Person Absentee Voting at your Municipal Clerk's Office 
(Early Voting) 

You can vote absentee at your local municipal clerk's office.  If you apply for an absentee 

ballot in your municipal clerk's office, or another designated location for in-person 

absentee voting, you will vote your ballot immediately in the clerk's office, seal your 

ballot in the proper envelope, and return it to a member of the clerk's staff.  No ballots 

may be taken out of the clerk's office.  

You will need to show your acceptable photo ID for voting when voting by in-

person absentee ballot.  More information about acceptable photo IDs can be found 

at www.bringit.wi.gov. 

When can I Vote an In-Person Absentee Ballot? 

Each city, village and town in Wisconsin is responsible for setting the dates and hours of 

in-person absentee voting for their municipality.  In-person absentee voting cannot 

occur more than two weeks before an election.  To find the dates and hours for in-

person absentee voting where you live, contact your municipal clerk                    

Who is my Municipal Clerk? 

Lori Obermueller, 715-265-7456 or clerk@townofglenwoodwi.com 

 

 

  

 

http://bringit.wi.gov/
https://myvote.wi.gov/en-us/MyMunicipalClerk

